
 

May 14, 2025 

Dear CCN confreres 

Warm greetings from Sydney. 
I hope this finds you happy 
and well. 

Long time, no hear 

Yes, it’s been a while since the 
last Bulletin though I have 
been in touch with most of  
you informally over the 
months. 

A health issue caused a slight 
pause in my activity, but, 
thank God, that has been 
happily resolved. Also, 
uncertainty continues from 
some Units in nominating a 
confrere or lay Marist to 
cover vacancies in our 
Network. 

Good news 

Thanks to your contributions 
on how to celebrate in 2025 
the Sesquicentenary of  Fr 
Founder’s death, I have been 
able to put together the 
promised page on the Colin 
website, ‘Sharing the Story’. 
https://www.jeanclaudecolin.org/sharing 
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 The intro panel is pictured 
above, while that’s a scroll of  
the whole page on the left. 

It summarises many, but not 
all, of  the resources on the 
Colin website which can be 
useful during the 
sesquicentenary year and 
leading up to the Nov 15 
anniversary.  

It’s possible that more will be 
added to the page in coming 
months, so I encourage you 
to visit it from time to time.  

If  you have new ideas, 
resources or offers of  
translations, don’t hesitate to 
let me know. 

More importantly, let’s draw 
from the page’s ideas to share 
more of  the story of  Jean-
Claude Colin in our Units. 

Warm regards on this feast of  
St Matthias… not all the 
apostles got off  to the same 
start! 


